
We had a wonderful time during
term 2 as we planned and organised
our Christmas Market. This term we
are looking forward to taking part
in the Inverclyde Music Festival in

the town hall. We are all taking part
in the P7/6 Action Song and many of

us are competing in other
categories. 

This term we are going to be
learning about fractions,
decimals, percentages,
maps/coordinates and

symmetry. We will also be
revising our number talks

strategies with a focus on using
these to solve problems.

PRIMARY 7

Our writing focus for this term
is imaginative writing. We will
be focusing on using figurative

language and fronted
adverbials in our writing. For

reading we will be focusing on
using the four reciprocal
reading skills during film

literacy. We will be using our
dialogic skills during our

reading discussions and trying
to create killer questions for

the group to answer.

Literacy

The wellbeing indicators
that we will be focusing are

active and respected. The
visible learning planets are

independence and
ownership.

HWB

French- Classroom Objects
Science- Solar System and

Circuits
Social Studies- WW2

RME- Paul and the Last Supper
Expressive Arts- Festival

Technologies- Stop Motion
PE- Gymnastics and Dance

Other Curricular Areas
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Class news

Numeracy
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Our PE days are Thursday and Friday each week.
Please remember to send your child to school on
these days with their PE kit. They will be required
to remove jewellery. Fake nails are not permitted. 

Monday- Spelling homework (due on Tuesday)
Wednesday- Reading homework (due the following

Wednesday)
Thursday- Numeracy homework (due on Friday)

Please complete reading homework on a weekly basis as this allows
the children to contribute to our discussions. 

Please remember to replace sandshoes if necessary. 

Inverclyde Music Festival- January 20th-1st
February

World Religion Day- 19th January
Burns Night- 25th January

Children’s Mental Health Week- 3rd-9th
February

Coming Up...

PE

Homework

Thank you for reading our class newsletter and for all of your support at
home. Remember to check X and our class blog for weekly updates.

Primary 7, Mrs Docherty and Mrs McArthur 


